
 
    

 

 

 

RALEIGH PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Nurturing Children in an Innovative and Creative Environment 

Find us at 12 North Street, Raleigh 2454  T 6655 4228  F 6655 4548 

Email  raleigh-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Web  www.raleigh-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Term 4, Week 9          6
th

 December, 2016 

28 Nov-9 Dec Swimming Scheme 
7 Dec Tubby the Tuba, Bellingen Youth Orchestra 
12 Dec KiK Christmas Cooking, $4 
13 Dec Surf Day Sawtell, 3-6M 
14 Dec Sunset BBQ, 5.30pm 
15 Dec Big Banana, Rewards Day 
16 Dec Last day for students, Term 4 
27 Jan 17 Friday, Staff Return 
30 Jan Monday, Yrs 1-6 return 
31 Jan Best Start Testing 
1 Feb Best Start Testing 
2 Feb Kinder, 2017 start Thursday 

Tubby Tuba 
Tomorrow after swimming lessons our whole school 
will walk to Bellingen High School to participate in an 
orchestral workshop. We would like to thank the 
Bellingen Youth Orchestra for making this workshop 
possible. 
 

Sunset BBQ 
Next Wednesday, our Sunset BBQ will start 
performances at 5.30pm sharp. Our wonderful choir 
teacher Mei, has another appointment later in the 
evening and it is vital that we are able to perform her 
items before she leaves.  
Don’t forget that you need to bring a salad (Year 4&5) 
or dessert (Kinder to Year 3) to share. We have invited 
our new Kindergarten families who will join us as 
guests.  It is important that you bring your own plates, 
bowl, cup and cutlery for each person attending. Please 
remember that this is an alcohol free event. 
 

Library Books 
Please return all library books ASAP. These are overdue 
and are needed for the stocktake before the end of 
year. 
 

K-2D Science 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Community Members, 
 

Last week saw a successful week at Swimming Scheme. 
Although tired, all students reported that they believed 
that their swimming had improved over the week. 
Everyone has shown excellent behaviour at the pool 
and on the return bus trip and they are listening to 
their swimming instructors and attempting to improve 
their skills. Well done Raleigh students, keep it up and 
enjoy the pool this week with the predicted hot 
weather! 
 

Stop Work Meeting 
This Thursday, teachers across the state will be meeting 
for a short stop work meeting. We will be running 
Swimming as normal and students will not be affected. 
With less than two weeks of school left in 2016, it is 
important that students return all notes for upcoming 
events. The following notes need to be returned ASAP: 

 Tubby Tuba 

 Sunset BBQ meat and meat alternative orders 

due Wednesday 7th December 

 Rewards Day note and $2 due tomorrow 7th 

December 

 KiK final $4 payment for Christmas cooking due 

tomorrow 

 3-6M – Surf Safety Note returned by tomorrow, 

7th December 

 

“Raleigh Public School is a welcoming and friendly school with strong and valued community links.” 
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WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
6

th
 December, 2016 

 

 

 
 
 

Package Free Lunch Winner 
Congratulations to Kyuss who is this week’s winner. 
 

 
 

Rewards Day 
Next Thursday 15th December, students who have 
shown appropriate behaviour during the term will be 
travelling to the Big Banana waterslides for a morning 
of fun. After the slides, we will be returning to school 
so that ALL students can have a shared lunch together 
to end the year. We are asking each student to bring a 
small plate of food that we can share for lunch. Please 
ensure this food is lunch type food, not sugary or fatty 
party food and that it is ready to eat/cut up prior to 
bringing to school.  This will be a mufti-day. Please 
remember no midriff tops, singlets or inappropriate 
slogans. Students need to wear enclosed shoes.  
 

Raleigh Community Playgroup 
On Wednesday the playgroup celebrated with a 
Christmas lunch and each child received a book.  The 
large number of families made it a fun time. 
Raleigh Community Playgroup will commence on 
Wednesday 1st February, 2017 from 9.15am - 11.15am. 
 

Swim Scheme 2016 

 
 
 
 
 


